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Comments: Considering the imperiled state of Salmon runs in Idaho, I find it appalling to think that the Forest

Service might allow the reopening of a strip mine near the headwaters of the S. Fork of the Salmon River. I urge

you to deny this application and prevent further degradation of our precious Salmon River.


